
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � NOVEMBER 4, 2002 

NATTRESS STREET/RIVERSIDE DRIVE 
PROPOSED 3 WAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Linda D. Jackson recommends: 
 
THAT a 3 way stop control be installed at the intersection of Nattress Street and Riverside Drive. 

Purpose 

To review the feasibility of replacing the one way stop control with a 3 way stop control at the 
intersection of Nattress Street and Riverside Drive in response to requests received from area 
residents. 

Background 

Area residents have expressed concerns regarding the excessive vehicle speeds on Nattress 
Street. 
 
Vehicles traveling south on Pine Ridge Avenue navigate the bend onto Nattress at a very high 
rate of speed.  Due to visual restrictions, vehicles must roll into the intersection when making a 
left turn onto Riverside Drive from Nattress Street in order to determine if the way is clear.  These 
two factors combined create a safety hazard at this intersection. 

Conclusion 

In response to requests received from area residents, it is recommended that a 3 way stop 
control be installed at the intersection of Nattress Street and Riverside Drive. 

Attachments 

1. Area Map 
2. Petition from area residents 

Report prepared by: 

Mirella Compagno, Council Administrative Assistant 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Linda D. Jackson 
Councillor, Ward 2 



 

 

 


